
  

 
  

          PP Towers, 401-A,4thFloor,Netaji Subhash                                  stancap.delhi@gmail.com 

          Place,Pitampura Delhi-110034                                            CIN-L74899DL1987PLC027057 
 

Ref no. SCML/2022-23/70                                                                                   Date: 29-11-2022 
 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Service 
1stFloor, PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir, 
Subject: Correction of Clerical Mistake/ Error with Reference to Regulation 29(2) of SEBI 
(Substantial Acquisition of Shares & Takeover) Regulations, 2011 and Disclosures pursuant to 
Reg. 7(2} of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading} Regulations, 
2015  Submitted on November 26  2022. 

This is with reference to our letter dated November 26 2022 (Ref no. SCML/2022-23/62) where 
we have submitted Disclosure under Regulation 29(2) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares & 
Takeover) Regulations, 2011 and Disclosures pursuant to Reg. 7(2} of Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading} Regulations, 2015 we would like to inform you that 
we have received the letter from Mr. Ram Gopal Jindal for some Clerical Mistake/ error. (Revised 
Copy attached)  
 
Note: - Please consider the trade value limit attained till date is Rs. 1322272 instead Rs. 
1093204. 
 
 You may kindly take note of the same. 
 
      Yours faithfully,  
       For Standard Capital Markets Limited 
 
 
 
       Vineeta Gautam 
      COMPANY SECRETARY & 
      COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
 
        Encl : as above 
 
 
 

 

Vineeta 
Gautam

Digitally signed 
by Vineeta 
Gautam 
Date: 2022.11.29 
11:46:35 +05'30'



November 28, 2022 

The Compliance Officer, BSE Limited 
Standard Capital Markets Limited Corporate Relationship Department, 
401-A, PP Towers, Netaji Subhash Place Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Pitampura, New Delhi-110034 Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

BSE Scrip Code: 511700 

Subject: Correction of Clerical Mistake/ Error with Reference to Regulation 29(2) of SEBI 
(Substantial Acquisition of Shares & Takeover) Regulations, 2011 and Disclosures pursuant 
to Reg. 7(2} of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading} 
Regulations, 2015 Submitted on November 26 2022. 

Dear Sir, 

This is with reference to my letter dated November 26 2022 where | have submitted 
Disclosure under Regulation 29(2) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares & Takeover) 
Regulations, 2011 and Disclosures pursuant to Reg. 7(2} of Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (Prohibition of Insider Trading} Regulations, 2015 | would like to inform you that there 
is Clerical Mistake/ error in the covering letter in which | have mentioned that “I, further 
inform you that the trade value limit attained till date is Rs. 1093204” instead “I, further 
inform you that the trade value limit attained till date is Rs. 1322272”. 

Please consider the trade value limit attained till date is Rs. 1322272 instead Rs. 1093204. 
Except the aforesaid rectification all information submitted vide the letter dt. 26/11/2022 
remain unchanged. 

We request you to kindly take the same on record. 

ey 
Ram Gopal Jindal 

Place: New Delhi 

Dated: 28/11/2022


